
Wednesday, November 7, 2018
 7:15pm - 9:00pm
Penfield Pavilion

323 Fairfield Beach Road

Community 
Workshops

Thursday, November 8, 2018
 10:00am - 11:30am

BOE Administration 
Board Room

501 Kings Highway East

For information and other opportunities to provide input, visit the project 
website at http://www.hlplanning.com/portals/fairfield/ 
or the Strategic Planning Committee website at www.fairfieldct.org/spc 

Questions? 
Please contact the Strategic Planning Committee Chair by email at 
spc@fairfieldct.org

FAIRFIELD’S FUTURE
ONE TOWN ONE VISION

Get Involved!
Fairfield’s Strategic Plan cannot be completed without the 
participation of residents, property owners, and other 
stakeholders from throughout the community. Your input and 
ideas are important, and the Town needs to hear what you 
have to say.

The first opportunity for the entire community to get 
involved will be two Community Workshops. The purpose of 
this workshop is to invite residents to provide input, before 
any plans or recommendations are formulated. The workshop 
will: (a) review the purpose of the One Town One Vision 
Strategic Plan, the planning process to be undertaken, and 
the schedule for the project; and (b) hear your views on 
problems, issues, and opportunities within our town.

or


